Brothers,

We are excited to announce two new brother knights will be exemplified this Saturday 
Night, 2-12-22, at our quarterly gathering. Dan Burkhart and Ben Garni are officially joining our 
council following 5:30 pm Mass at St. Thomas Aquinas. Afterward many of us are going out 
to dinner at the Roadside Restaurant.

Over 50 knights and their families attended our last gathering and we are looking to 
exceed that, but to do so, we need you to join us. We ask that Knights attending, please 
sit in our group area with their families. Also, plan to wear your red knights shirt. If 
you don't have a knights shirt, please wear red so the congregation will recognize you as 
a knight!

Please call Don Sager at 920-918-8166 and let him know how many are coming and if you 
plan to join us for dinner. See you Saturday night!

GK Greg							
						

